Lake Forest Patio & Seating Area
Bench & Engraved Stone Donations

Bench Donations
[bookmark: _GoBack]Over the next couple of years there will be several benches placed around Lake Forest Estates.  Our ultimate plans are to add several seating areas around Lake Forest.  Once all the lots are sold, the sidewalks installed, and the houses built around Blocks D and/or E (Prairie Crossing) a seating area will be constructed at that location. The plans are to accompany the benches with natural foliage and a walking path to the bench.  
We will be also urging the PFR Land Company to donate the lots that seem unsuitable for structures back into the Common Areas of Lake Forest Estates.  At that time, we would like to beautify those areas with a seating area, or some type of natural structure that will add to the majestic beauty of our development.  
Before we seek donations from outside the development, we first want to ask if there are any families that wish to leave their mark on the development forever.  
With a donation to the Lake Forest HOA of $1000, a bench and a plaque*, with the donating party’s name on it, will be placed in one of the seating areas in the development.
There will be no less than 3 benches placed in 2014, with at least 2 more planned for 2015.  The benches will be placed on a first come, first serve basis, so if you are interested in donating one of the benches, please contact the HOA through its email, lakeforesthoa@gamil.com.

Engraved Stone Donations
The patio being built around Lake Forest will have stove pavers for its foundation.  We are asking for a $100 donation to the Lake Forest HOA to have your family’s name engraved into one of the stone pavers*.  There are a limited amount of stone’s to be placed, so if you are interested in reserving your engraved stone, please contact the Lake Forest HOA through its email, lakeforesthoa@gmail.com.
An alternative to engraving the pavers before they are placed is having the ability to place a bronze plaque on the pavers once they are down.  Both ways are being looked into.
All donations will be tax deductible.

*The HOA will have the right to refuse a donation if it deems the plaque or engraved stone inappropriate. 
